
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
As we are about to enter 
a new month we say so 
long to October. The 
children were busy 
learning new things this 
past month.  
We started October off by 
learning about 
Fall/Autumn, Halloween 
and Thanksgiving. We 
continued to focus on 
numbers 1-8 and worked 
on letter recognition 
through songs, games 
and worksheets. Each 
week we focused on a 
different letter and 

number and went in 
depth with how to 
identify the letter, the 
sound and how to 
write in numeral and 
word form. In October, 
we focused on letters 
E,F,G and H. Numbers 
5,6,7 and 8.  
 
The children love to 
sing along to our daily 
songs and their 
favorite October 
nursery rhyme was 
Humpty Dumpty.  
 
We have also been 
busy with creative arts 

this month. Some of 
the things that we 
made in October were 
fall hedgehogs, jack-o-
lanterns, leaf sceneries 
and many more. We 
also went outside and 
had letter scavenger 
hunts.  
 
We also introduced  
the five senses and  
the students enjoyed 
participating in both 
our tasting and 
smelling test. They 
learned to identify 
different tastes such as 
salty, sour, bittter and 
sweet.  
 

Miss. Sandra 
 
 
 
In English Language,   
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________
______________________ 
In Mathematics,  

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

8-9 November Parent 
Teacher Meetings 
 
11 November- 
Independence Day 
 
25 November- 
Patriotic Day 

 
 


